
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 6/24/2025 

 

Title: Review and possible amendments of the draft Comprehensive Plan.  

 

Recommended Action: Motion(s) as determined by Board.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information:  
Trustee Lancaster and Trustee Brantmeier asked that this be placed on the board agenda.  A final 

draft of the Comprehensive Plan as written by Village staff over the past months has been 

provided in prior correspondence.  

 

Thank you to the Village Program Assistant Chris Miller for her dedication in assisting with 

designing and updating the plan.   

 

Staff did not receive any comments from the recent public comment period on the updated land 

use plan that was discussed at the last Board meeting.  

 

Staff are looking for comments on the plan by July 3, 2025, at which time updates will be made 

and shared with both the Plan Commission and Village Board and then during the July meetings, 

adoption will occur on two plans.   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Budget Impacts: None  

 

Attachments: None 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


